SARK BUSINESS FORUM

The Sark Business Forum invites all further interested parties involved in any Sark business, both large and small, (including people who work for themselves) to its next meeting to be held on-

THURSDAY, 3rd MARCH 2016
in the Toplis Room, Island Hall at
6.00pm

Presentation by

MR. YAN MILNER
on
Brand Marketing
and its Benefits for Sark and Sark Products

If you are unable to attend but would like to be included and notified of future meetings/developments please send your email address to:

admin@forum.sark.gg

Supported by the Policy & Performance Committee
The Government of Sark